
 

 

NATURE VIEW PARK ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Town of Amherst 

 

If you enjoy the park and the wonderful environment it offers, please consider becoming involved with the Nature 
View Park Advisory Committee. One of our goals is to provide more accessibility to Nature View Park for 
residents, visitors, and student groups, and through informative signage, provide an opportunity to experience the 
variety of habitats, flora and fauna found within the park.  

 
We are an active group and enjoy working on projects in the park. We are currently marking primary trails and 
opening secondary trails. Several other projects are planned to enhance the park experience such as identifying 
park flora and various habitats. 
 
 A new parking lot has been constructed on Sweet Home Road across from Glenhaven. The lot will accommodate 
at least ten cars and was designed to also accommodate school buses for future field trips.  
 

Meetings are held the second Wednesday of the month at 5:00 PM at Town Hall. 

Please email amherstarboretum@roadrunner.com for additional information. 
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